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This bill is further evidence of the disconnect between politicians and the real world.  

You are wanting to place additional financial burden on families that are already 

struggling, with interest rates and inflation at their highest point in a couple decades, 

housing costs soring, limited supply of housing, record high homelessness and global 

fear of a looming recession.  Now is not the time to be making tax policy changes like 

this.  I urge you to toss this legislation in the trash, where it belongs.  The sponsors of 

this bill need to wake up and start paying attention. 


